
 

 

NOTICE OF MEETING 
 

The Independent Liquor & Gaming Authority (ILGA) will hold its next board meeting on Wednesday, 17 
March 2021 in Parramatta, NSW.  Following the closure of the public and/or stakeholder consultation 
processes, the following matters, amongst other things, have been listed for consideration by the ILGA 
board:  

Casino regulation 
The Star – Notification of CSE licensee’s employment termination – Mr CWK 
Gaming machine applications – items carried forward 
Seaview Tavern, Woolgoolga – Application for a gaming machine threshold increase with Class 
1 Local Impact Assessment 
Park Beach Hotel, Coffs Harbour – Application for a gaming machine threshold increase with 
Class 1 Local Impact Assessment 
Gaming machine applications 
Chester Hill RSL and Bowling Club – Application for a gaming machine threshold increase and 
gaming machine entitlement transfer 
Homebush Hotel – Application for a gamine machine entitlement transfer 
The Village Tavern [to be known as Ambulance Station Hotel post-removal], Auburn – 
Application for a gaming machine threshold increase and gaming machine entitlement transfer 
Liquor applications – items carried forward 
BWS - Beer Wine Spirits, Bateau Bay – Application to change licence boundaries 
The Finery Project, Waterloo – Application for a packaged liquor licence 
Liquor applications 
Babylon Grill, Gregory Hills – Application to transfer liquor licence 
Gladstone Hotel, Dulwich Hill – Application to change licence condition 
Midway IGA, Buronga – Application for a packaged liquor licence 
Harris Farm Markets Packaged Liquor, Albury – Application for a packaged liquor licence 

Kingsley, Newcastle – Application for an on-premises liquor licence with extended trading and 
primary service authorisations 

Midwest Foods Market, Dubbo – Application for a packaged liquor licence 

Boss Cao, Sydney – Application to change licence condition 

Salamander Tavern, Salamander Bay – Application to vary an extended trading authorisation 
and change licence conditions 

The Village Tavern [to be known as Ambulance Station Hotel post-removal], Auburn – 
Application for the removal of a hotel licence with extended trading and minors area 
authorisations 
Oran Park Hotel – Application for the removal of a hotel licence with extended trading and 
minors area authorisations 
Vessel Vino, St Leonards – Application for a packaged liquor licence 
Regulatory interventions 
Decision on remedial action against the licence of Bar 53, Canley Vale 

Decision on remedial action against the licence of Friendly Inn Hotel, Kangaroo Valley 
 
Where a final determination made at that meeting involves the grant of a new licence, or a change to an 
existing licence, the effect of that approval will be notified on the Liquor & Gaming NSW Application 
Noticeboard which is available for inspection at the following website: 
https://noticeboard.liquorandgaming.nsw.gov.au/  
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This notification will generally occur within 7 days of the date of the meeting. 
This notice is provided for information only. 
 
 
ILGA Secretariat  
Liquor & Gaming NSW 


